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Infant, Toddler, Preschool, Kindergarten, & School Age Programs
March 2020 Newsletter
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Summer Camp information for Toddler, Preschool, & School Age programs is now available! *Registration deadline is March 20th* 
In This Newsletter…

· Parent Education Program Reminder
· Coronavirus Precautions

· SAVE THE DATE (April 21st) Open House & Children’s Art Show

· Tax ID #
· Public School Closing

· Spring Pictures
· St. Patrick’s Day Celebration

· Looking Ahead to April
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You will notice that the parking lot & lobby are now busier on Thursdays, from March 5th thru May 21st, due to the start of our Parent Education Program.
Thank you in advance for your patience & understanding!    
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MESSAGE FROM THE DIRECTOR:
In response to the Coronavirus (COVID-19), please be assured that we are following the guidelines from the Public Health Nurse, the CDC, & the Morris County Office of Health Management. We are being meticulous about hand washing, cleaning & disinfecting surfaces and objects as often as possible, reminding the children to avoid touching their eyes, nose, and mouth and to always use a tissue to cover a cough or sneeze. Although it has been a challenge to find, we now have been able to order more Purell which will be delivered before the end of the week. I will be participating in a webinar sponsored by the Office of Health Management on Tuesday, March 10th, and I will bring back any additional recommendations to further respond to this virus. 
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SAVE THE DATE & Mark Your Calendars!
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OPEN HOUSE & CHILDREN’S ART SHOW
Tuesday, April 21st  
~ All Day ~

Light refreshments will be served
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For your convenience, our
Tax I.D. # is 22-2157202
Request your 2019 Statement at the front desk!
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The Mt. Olive Public Schools are CLOSED on Monday, January 16th. Please let Mr. B know if your school–age child will be attending Holiday Care on that day. Payment is due in full @ sign up.

Thank you! 
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Spring Pictures 

Monday, March 23rd &

Tuesday, March 24th 

*See the front desk for details*
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We have a fun-filled day planned to celebrate St. Patrick’s Day and would like your child to wear GREEN to school on Tuesday, March 17th! See your child’s teacher for class party details!
Look Ahead To…
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April is Month of the Young Child! Be on the lookout for the numerous things (including our Open House!) we have planned throughout the month to celebrate how uniquely our children learn & grow!
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Mt. Olive Public Schools will be CLOSED for Spring Break from 4/9 – 4/17. You can sign your School Age child up for Holiday Care w/ Mr. B! Spots are limited, so sign up ASAP!
~ First Come, First Served ~ *Payment is due in full at sign up* 

